Onthe!7thiof November, thel Ministeriof Science and Education, Emin /Amrullayev, met
with Dr. Saja Farooq Abdullah, the UNICEF Representative in Azerbaijan.

During the meeting, the current state of cooperation and prospects for the development of
cooperation with-the UNICEF in-Azerbaijan in-the field of science and education were

discussed. The parties -also-exchanged views oneducation initiatives in the context of
COP29.
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